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REGISTRATION OF THE YOUTH ON THE RECRUITMENT PLATFORM IN PREPA-
RATION FOR PHASE IV OF THE PRESIDENTIAL YOUTH EMPLOYMENT INITIATIVE 
IN THE BASIC EDUCATION SECTOR 
 
Phase IV of the Presidential Youth Employment Initiative, implemented as the Basic Education 
Sector Employment Initiative (PYEI-BEEI) is scheduled to start in 2023. Preparations are un-
derway to ensure successful implementation. Applications will be processed through SAY-
outh.mobi.  
 

 
Young people interested in the opportunity to serve 
as Education Assistants and General School Assis-
tants in Phase IV are encouraged to register their de-
tails on www.sayouth.mobi. The online registration 
period is continuing.  
The youth are encouraged to register on the system 
while we are waiting for the application process to 
open. The added benefit of registering on the SAmobi 
site is that there are other learning and earning op-
portunities that young people can access on the sys-
tem. 
 
 Phase IV of the PYEI-BEEI targets a new cohort of 
youth. This will ensure that the learning and earning 
opportunities reach far and wide, across all commu-
nities.  
The PYEI-BEEI continues to make a positive impact 
in the lives of the youth appointed as Assistants. 
Since its inception, more than 830 000 employment 
opportunities have been created. The youth continue 
to benefit from being part of a professional set up and 
have gained valuable skills. This has also allowed 
them to make a meaningful economic contribution.   
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